
 
Pamela Lupo, MD 
1560 W Bay Area Blvd, Suite 270 
Friendswood, TX 7546 
832-471-6248 
 
January 27, 2025 
 
Dear patient and family, 
 
I am writing to let you know that I have accepted a position at UTMB and that my last day with Houston 
Area Pediatric Neurology will be on 2/28/2024. If you would like to stay in my care, please contact 
UTMB to schedule a follow-up:  
 
UTMB Bay Colony Clinic 
2785 Gulf Fwy South, 2nd floor 
League City, TX 77573 
Phone: 409-772-3695 
 
If you would like to stay with Houston Area Pediatric Neurology, Dr. Ashlea Feezel is available to see 
your child in the Katy office as well as via telemedicine appointments. 
 
Dr. Ashlea Feezel attended The University of Texas at Austin where she earned a B.B.A. in Finance. After 
graduation, her career in business brought her to Houston, but it was through her volunteer work at a 
local children’s hospital that she discovered her true passion for medicine. She returned home for 
medical school at University of North Texas Health Science Center at Fort Worth. Dr. Feezel went on to 
complete her residencies in Pediatrics and Child Neurology at UT Houston (Children’s Memorial 
Hermann Hospital, MD Anderson and Lyndon B. Johnson County Hospital). Additionally, throughout her 
final year of training, Dr. Feezel completed the Lonestar LEND fellowship in Leadership Education in 
autism and Neurodevelopmental Disabilities to better serve and advocate for her patients in all aspects 
of their lives. Dr. Feezel treats a diverse range of neurological conditions including developmental delay, 
ADHD, cerebral palsy, genetic conditions, headache, seizures, epilepsy, autism, movement disorders and 
tics. Dr. Feezel has been practicing at Houston Area Pediatric Neurology since 2023.  
 
I appreciate the opportunity that you have given me to serve as your physician.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Pamela Lupo, MD 
Pediatric Neurologist 


